
St Clare’s Re-opening for Mass 

 

We are very thankful that after more than three months we can re-open 

the St Clare’s Church for public worship once again. 

 

St Clare’s Church will re-open for Mass next weekend. To begin with 

we will have just two Masses for Sunday and weekday Masses as 

announced. 

 

Saturday 11th July at 6.00 p.m. 

Sunday 12th July at 10.30 a.m. 

 

Please note that you will need to wear a face mask/covering if you are 

coming to church. 

 

We will need volunteers to help steward at each Mass and / or to clean 

the church after each Mass. Although we have a small team of 

volunteers to help for the first couple of weekends, we will need many 

more volunteers if we are to sustain a rota through the coming months. 

 

I am very much looking forward to seeing parishioners once again. 

 

 

 

Fr Aidan 

5th July 2020 


